
Observe etiquette when 
sneezing and coughing

Welcome dear guests! 
 

We are very happy to welcome you back as our guest. 
 

Protecting our guests and staff is very important to us. By taking precautions  
and practicing strict hygiene in all areas, we can contribute towards stopping  

the spread of the coronavirus. Please support us in this and follow the codes of  
conduct consistently. By taking precautions, you can protect yourself, other guests 

and your hosts!

Practice hand hygiene

Keep a minimum  
distance of 1.5 m

Observe contact  
restrictions

Avoid embracing  
or shaking hands

Observe the  
registration obligation

Pay contactless  
where possible

Avoid visiting if showing 
signs of disease

Keep your distance from 
others in corridors and 
toilet areas

1,5 m

Thank you for  

your support!


